
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1st February 2022 
PWi/jmc 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
One of the daily expectations of all students at The Malling School is to have the correct equipment 
every lesson, every day.  This is essential if a student is to arrive to their lessons ready to learn and 
be the best they can be every lesson, every day. 
 
All students at The Malling School are required to have the equipment listed below for lessons.  This 
equipment needs to be carried in a school bag that is sufficiently big enough to hold it all. 
 
We will be carrying out equipment checks with every student next week during Period One and will 
be reminding them of the importance of having the correct equipment every day in their year group 
assemblies.  We are happy to give the essential equipment to students but will welcome your 
support in ensuring that your child comes to school every day with the required equipment in order 
for them to successfully participate in all lessons.  Should there be a persistent problem, students 
should expect to be placed in a lunchtime or after-school reflection. 
 
Required equipment every day: 
 

• Knowledge Organiser/curriculum booklet (preferably in a plastic wallet) 

• Pens (Blue or Black AND Green) 

• Pencil 

• Ruler 

• Eraser 

• Sharpener 

• Appropriate books 

• Calculator (for mathematics and science) 

• Mini-white board and pen 

• Highlighters 
 
Required equipment on certain days (according to timetable): 
 

• PE kit 

• Cooking ingredients (for food technology) 
 
Could I also remind parents and carers that shoes must be worn as part of our uniform.  Under 
exceptional circumstances, trainers are allowed, but this is only for an authorised medical reason.  
If a student does arrive to school wearing trainers, then we will provide students with shoes for the 
day.  Should there be a persistent problem, students should expect to be placed in a lunchtime or 
after-school reflection. 
 
If there is an issue with being able to provide any of this equipment then please contact us at school 
and we will do everything we can to support.  Thank you for your support in ensuring we work 
together to maintain our high standards for the benefit of every student in our school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Paul Williams 
Deputy Headteacher - Pastoral 

 


